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Chairwoman Landwehr and Members of the Committee,
I support House Bill 2793. Children are a parent's responsibility. Any other individual or entity cannot make life
changing decisions for a minor child. Children are being harmed by those that think it is acceptable to induce
harm in a child, either through life changing hormones or through pursuing surgical amputations, or even
through medications that can have adverse affects including death. This practice is unconscionable and was
fought ferociously during WW2. We cannot fail the children of this world.
Thank you.
Patricia Lanter


